
Temporary Kitchen Closure 
Due to an unexpected issue in the kitchen on Thursday, Elders will 

need to temporarily close our kitchen for repairs. 

 
Lunches 

CJ & the Chef Program will be providing to-go Meals for our elders 
Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday.  

 
There will be no paid lunches, Elders Only! 

 
Elders are still welcome and encouraged to dine in and 

Visit, We love seeing you! 
 

We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience and appreciate 
your understanding. Should the repairs be completed sooner 

than anticipated, we will notify you immediately. 
 

Thank you for your patience and continued support. Any Questions 
please call us at 30-486-9546 

- Nisqually Elders Program 
 

 


